

January 27, 2012

Office of the President

STARS Steering Committee 1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite B500 Denver, CO 80202

Dear STARS Steering Committee:

I am pleased to present to you The College at Brockport, State University of New York STARS report. This snapshot of our current performance highlights some of our significant areas, such as ongoing energy conservation and energy performance contracts with the New York Power Authority and our LEED commitment for major academic and residential construction and renovation projects. It also reflects more recent campus efforts like the development of the campus-wide Sustainability Taskforce, the "green house" residential life living/learning community and many sustainability projects across the College. Sustainability is an important part of The College at Brockport experience, and we offer a variety of courses, programs and activities to involve our students, faculty and staff in this important endeavor.

Led by Mr. David Turkow, Director of Environmental Health and Safety, a large number of faculty and staff across the College were involved in the development of the STARS information. This type of experience has been very valuable in documenting the progress that we have already made and in identifying areas where we can improve in the future.

I am pleased to affirm this STARS submittal and look forward to using it as a means to benchmark our efforts for continual improvement in our sustainability activities.

Sincerely,

The R. Mohr

John R. Halstead, PhD

President